
The Town of Brunswick has been made aware of two events being held at the Brunswick 
Community Library in July and also received a number of calls and messages from 
residents regarding the event. 

Residents should know the Brunswick Community Library is independent of the Town of 
Brunswick. Decisions regarding the Library, including programs and events, are 
organized, scheduled and held solely by the Library.  

The Brunswick Community Library is separate from the Town of Brunswick, and not under 
the control or supervision of the Town. 

Residents who would like to express their feelings regarding Library events and activities 
are advised to contact the Brunswick Community Library directly. 

 


